
 

 

Dates for the 

diary…. 

   

Tues 25th July  Last Day of Summer Term Have a lovely summer! 

Fri 1st Sept INSET DAY School closed to children  

Mon 4th Sept INSET DAY School closed to children  

Tues 5th Sept  Children return to school  

Tues 12th Sept 2.30pm Yr 4 Class Meeting Come and meet your class teacher 
and get information on routines and 
expectations for the coming year Wed 13th Sept  Yr 3 Class Meeting 

Wed 13th Sept 5.30pm Yr 6 Robinwood Parents Meeting  

Thurs 14th Sept  Yr 6 Class Meeting Come and meet your class teacher 
and get information on routines and 
expectations for the coming year Fri 15th Sept  Yr 5 Class Meeting 

Mon 25th –Wed 
27th Sept 

 Yr 6 Trip to Robinwood Please make sure all instalments 
are paid at www.eduspot.co.uk 

Mon 30th Oct – 
Fri 3rd Nov 

Half Term   

Mon 6th Nov INSET DAY School closed to children  

Fri 22nd Dec  Break Up for Christmas Holiday  

Mon 8th Jan INSET DAY School closed to children  

Tues 9th Jan  Children return to school  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for all your support throughout this academic year, it means a great deal to us. For 
those families who are leaving us, along with your Year 6 children, we wish you all the best for 
the future.  
Today is also Mrs Cossins' last day, as she starts her early retirement with lots of exciting plans 
ahead. We're sure you'll join us in sending a huge thank you to her for all of the wonderful years 
she has dedicated to our schools - initially as the head at Emscote, then as Executive 
Headteacher, bringing our schools closer together in the federation. We will miss her immensely 
and wish her the very best of luck and happiness for the future. Safe and happy travels Mrs 
Cossins - we're not at all jealous!!!   
I'd like to take the opportunity once again to send a massive thank you to all of our amazing staff 
who work tirelessly to support your children. Wishing them and all of you a very happy summer 
holiday and we look forward to seeing you again in September.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Sutherland 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/


Own Books Scheme – Free Books 

Lots of children have been and selected a book from the Own Books bookcase in the reception 

area. If you haven’t been in yet, please come and have a look. 

 

Important Changes to Instrument Lessons at School 
 
From September 2023, Warwickshire Music will be responsible for the booking and invoicing of music 
lessons in school. This means if you wish your child to have/ continue lessons in school, you will need to 
enrol directly with Warwickshire Music. To access Warwickshire Music online portal please click the link; 
https://warwickshiremusic.paritor.com/ to sign up TODAY. We are pleased to work in partnership with 
Warwickshire Music to deliver an exciting offer for your child to learn to play a musical instrument.  
 
You can find more information on Warwickshire Music website here: Playing a musical instrument or 
learning to sing is great fun and helps children to develop self-discipline and confidence. Mastering an 
instrument can enhance educational attainment and creativity and gives children a sense of achievement. 
It also has positive benefits on their health and wellbeing.  
 
Lesson charges are as follows: • Shared lesson: £7.38 per lesson • Individual 20-minute lesson: £14.72 
per lesson • Individual 30-minute lesson: £22.06 per lesson Lessons are charged termly in advance. 
Warwickshire Music will provide 33 lessons in term time through the academic year. We are able to offer 
keyboard, violin and saxophone and clarinet lessons from September 2023. 
 
Private Piano Lessons at All Saints’ from September 

Individual piano lessons available at school - £13 for 30 minute lessons. Please contact Suzanne Osborn for 

details at stepstonemusic@gmail.com 

 
The Holiday Activities and Food Programme 
What is HAF and who can access? 
The holiday activities and food (HAF) programme is for school aged children in full time education from 
reception to Year 11 (inclusive), who receive benefits related free school meals. The programme offers 
valuable support to families on lower incomes, giving young people the opportunity to access activities with 
a healthy meal provision over the main school holidays at Christmas, Easter and Summer. 

How do I get my child’s code? 
Codes will now need to be applied for via a brief online form, this is to ensure that they have the correct 
contact details and the preferred method of how the HAF code is sent, alongside agreeing to their terms 
and conditions of the HAF programme. This form only takes a few minutes to complete, with a separate 
form required for each eligible young person. Complete the form here. 
Once they are processed and sent to families, this unique code will last the academic year so there is no 
need for them to be re-issued for each holiday period. The code will be valid for Christmas, Easter and 
Summer so keep it safe. 
Families who are eligible get 16 days of free childcare over the Summer. You will also receive food as part 
of the package.  
 
Kids With Bricks After School Club at All Saints CE Junior School 

We are pleased to be able to offer our Kids With Bricks after school club running from 3:15-4:15 every Tuesday for 
6 weeks from 19th September 2023. This club is open for Years 3-6 and there are a maximum of 20 places 
available. The club is organised, administered and supported by Kids With Bricks Ltd, an external provider who 
deliver after school clubs across the whole of the UK. 

As well as completing a range of exciting educational challenges, students will have the chance to work both 
individually and to work in teams.  

As an added bit of fun, students from the club will also take part in a weekly inter-school competition where parents 
can vote for their favourites and points are won for the national leader board. 

BOOK ONLINE! 

The club costs £2.50 +VAT per child per session and is paid for termly in advance. All club places are reserved and 
paid for online. Just go to www.kidswithbricks.com to book your child’s place. 

https://warwickshiremusic.paritor.com/
https://forms.office.com/r/1bGBG4aA7Q
http://www.kidswithbricks.com/


 
Summer reading for Year's 3, 4 and 5 - free Kindle book - local author 

 A local children’s author from Kenilworth is launching a book titled ‘Prickly-Pong Island and the Revenge 

of Captain Red’ and would make an ideal read for the summer holiday. (Age 7 plus) 

The book is being launched at Kenilworth Books on Saturday 22nd July  from 10:30 am - 1:30 pm.  

The story is a holiday adventure set in the South Pacific and is full of action, excitement and intrigue. Ideal 

for girls and boys in years 3-5. Animal lovers will also love Minoo, a mischievous island monkey, as one of 

the central characters in this absorbing children's adventure.  

Summer Reading Challenge Ready, Set, Read 

About the Summer Reading Challenge 
The Summer Reading Challenge is the UK’s biggest reading for pleasure programme for children, 

presented by The Reading Agency and delivered in partnership with libraries. The Challenge encourages 

children aged 4-11 to keep reading during the school summer holidays. They set a reading goal and can 

read anything they enjoy! Public libraries issued over 12 million children’s books (including eBooks and 

audiobooks) during last year’s Challenge. The Challenge is proven to significantly improve children’s 

reading confidence, making sure they are ready for their return to school in the autumn. It also gives 

families the chance to access books and fun family activities throughout the summer – all for free. The 

Challenge reaches around 700,000 children each year, and 75% of children taking part last year improved 

their reading skills over the holidays. 

 

Ready, Set, Read! 

Ready, Set, Read! This year’s Summer Reading Challenge is 

all about games and sports. Children will join a fictional team 

(and their animal mascots!) as they use their skills to weave 

their way through a summer obstacle course. Developed in 

collaboration with the Youth Sport Trust, the 2023 Summer 

Reading Challenge will celebrate play and participation, 

encouraging children to engage in games and sports in any way 

that best suits them. 

 

How it Works 

Children of primary school age can join up at their 

local Warwickshire County Council library from Saturday 8th 

July. They will borrow and read books, eBooks and audiobooks, 

collect special stickers and rewards for reading, attend fun, free 

events throughout the holidays and collect a medal & certificate 

for completing the challenge. Children can also take part via the 

official Summer Reading Challenge website, where they can 

sign up for a free Challenge profile and get book 

recommendations and tips for accessing books for free at home. They can review books, unlock digital 

rewards, and access competitions, videos and games.  

It's FUN!    It's FREE!    It's LOCAL!  
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/findalibrary
https://library.warwickshire.gov.uk/iguana/www.main.cls?surl=childrensactivities
https://library.warwickshire.gov.uk/iguana/www.main.cls?surl=childrensactivities
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/


 
There have been lots of things going on in school recently, here is a quick snapshot! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 had a fab time at Twin Lakes 

 

Year 3 went to the Zoo! 

We tried several times with Sports Day! 

Year 5 had a Buoyancy Workshop 



  



Warwickshire County Council and Warwickshire Road Safety Partners are offering free Scootability Level 1 training 

throughout Warwickshire during 7th - 11th August 2023. Training is suitable for children aged 5 – 10 years and is 

being held at the following locations: 

 
Monday 7th August: Long Itchington Community Centre, Long Itchington 
Tuesday 8th August: Coleshill Memorial Park (basketball courts), Coleshill 
Wednesday 9th August: Bailey Park, Bedworth 
Thursday 10th August: Newbold Comyn Leisure Centre, Leamington Spa 
Friday 11th August: GEC Car Park, Rugby 
During the course, children will learn essential skills and knowledge to help them scoot safely, including: 
 
- learning about the parts of the scooter and the safety gear 
- learning the basics of pushing, balancing and turning 
- learning how to do slow and fast stops 
- learning how to navigate stationary and moving obstacles 
- learning how to do one handed signalling 
- learning about road safety rules 
 
 
All equipment, including scooters, helmets and pads, is provided. Booking is required and spaces are limited. 
 
 
To find out more and book training for your child please visit: https://warksroadsafety.org/scooter-training/ or 
visit: https://teamrubicon.co.uk/scootability-sign-up/. 

 

https://warksroadsafety.org/scooter-training/
https://teamrubicon.co.uk/scootability-sign-up/


  



 
Below are details of clubs running over the summer holiday where the HAF voucher can be used  
 
  
 

 

 

   

  



 

Lovetovisit is once again working with partners 

across the education and tourism sector, to 

bring children and their families 'things to do' in 

the summer holidays.  

The success of this project last year, plus the on-

going cost-of-living crisis, has led to the relaunch of 

this exclusive offer for families in your area: 10% 

off absolutely everything on Lovetovisit, across 

the entire site.  

That opens up a world of nearby things to do for 

children: theme parks, aquariums, zoos, flower 

gardens, museums, castles, theatre, sports, 

festivals, live events and more. We know this made 

a huge difference to families last summer, and with 

your help, we're looking to do even more this time 

around. 

Schools voucher code: SCHOOLS23 

The code is valid until 15th August, but tickets 

can bought now for visits after that date 
 

https://039tu.mjt.lu/lnk/AWUAAB5f2xoAAAAFsIIAABPO7OYAAAAAnqQAALiUABzVGwBkpWYGoQvvDefxQMS60WgsriVS6gAXi6s/2/68InQIAZoVVVmc5PFWAprA/aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubG92ZXRvdmlzaXQuY29tLz91dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249UHJpbWFyeSUyMENWJTIwV1MlMjBXViUyRiUyMFN1bW1lciUyMFNjaG9vbHMlMjAyMyUyMChDb3B5KSZ1dG1fbWVkaXVtPWVtYWlsJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9TWFpbGpldA


 



 


